
MERRY CHRISTMAS TO ONE AND ALL!!
 With the influx of out of town visitors it is an important time to make sure we are looking out for

one another in the Village.  The Trust wishes you a very Happy Christmas and to stay safe, well
and be Merry. All the best for the new year.
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Village Enhancement

  Thanks again to Bruce MacKenzie for all his hard work
upgrading the hall. We are now in the design & consent process

with hopes of the build progressing in the New Year.  We will
keep you updated! 

Grounds & Maintenance

Fibre Installation

A reminder if you wish to tap into the Fibre please contact your
internet service provider. For your interest there are couple of

Internet Providers that are offering first 1-3 months free. There are
lots of good specials and you can compare deals at this website. 

www.broadbandcompare.co.nz/fibre

Reminder
Please make sure you are following
the road markings and not driving

around the village the wrong way! It is
a hazard to other people.

  Adam has done a
great job of clearing

clearing the creek and
has rebuilt the rock

waterfall dam to keep
the Water deep above
preventing stagnate
water & mosquitos.

 

Welcome!

Just in time for Christmas!  It is our pleasure to warmly
welcome Denise and Ken Roddis to the Village in number

34.  No doubt you have got to meet some of the Resident's
here at the Christmas Dinner and we wish you a very happy

summer settling into Village life and beautiful Ngunguru.

 THE LAWNS LOOK FANTASTIC!!
Special thanks to  Ross, Lew, Dennis, Murray,

Bluey, Bob, Ellaleen, Phi and Pat for getting the
lawns all mowed and tidy ready for Christmas.

New Logo!

You might have noticed the top of the newsletter looks a
little different... introducing our new NRV Logo! Thanks to

GFM design for creating a logo that reflects our unique and
beautiful village. New website will be introduced in the 

new year. 

Retirement Village Association

The Trust is pleased to announce that we have renewed our
subscription with the RVA. The RVA is a national organisation that

works to represent, protect and promote the interests of its
members and residents. A great support to the NRV in these

unprescedented times.

https://www.broadbandcompare.co.nz/fibre
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First of all, a big Welcome to our new residents Ken & Denise Roddis who have moved
into No 34. I’m sure you will be very happy living in our great village and getting to know

everyone.  
 

Hard to believe it’s the last month of the year, that old saying is so true. The older you
get the faster it goes.  

 
Happy Hour was a no go this month, all though a few of us did manage to get together,
by being in the red zone we had to make sure of our covid rulings under the Retirement

Village Act, but now it is all sorted.
 

Once again, we have had our annual Christmas Dinner, what a great turn out for a good
night of food drinks and laughter plus the music and singing at the end of the night.
THANKS to the Trust for their donation for the food & drinks, people who made the
food, setting up the tables and the cleaning up after the event. The lucky door prizes

were won by Irene and Leonne.
 

Wow the lawns are looking great again, well done Rossco, Dennis, Murray, Bluey, Bob,
Pat, Phi, Ellaleen and Lew. We just might give you that contract!

 
The Social Committee would like to wish you all a Happy Christmas and New Year.

Stay Safe and Keep Smiling
Kath

Thank you all for adhering to Goverment Guidelines.
Under Red Light please keep a record of guests and sign in to the residents hall. Limit functions

to 100 with vaccination passports or 25 without. Social distancing and masks are still
recommended. Please clean the hall thoroughly after use. 

As always, please stay home if you feel unwell. 

Covid-19


